
 
 

 
Conducting On-campus Examinations 

 
 

 Online examinations were originally proposed due to the Covid pandemic 
situation prevailed in the country during last two years. However, since Covid 
situation has significantly improved and the GCE O/L Examinations are 
conducted island wide, we have decided to hold the final examination on 
campus as per our usual practice. Presently, the same approach is adopted 
by other universities and institutes as well. 

 
 We are very much aware of the difficulties that are encountered by our 

students due to the prevailing situation in the country as all of us are in this 
together. However, we need to understand that the solutions to the current 
challenges are long-term. Therefore, we will have to deal with these 
challenges and move forward. SLIIT Academy is committed to delivering 
high-quality education despite the current challenges to ensure the success 
of our graduates. 

 
 As per the requests made by our students, we have already made 

adjustments to the examination time tables. Please refer to the relevant 
timetables and notices published on SLIIT Academy Student Moodle on 21st 
May 2022. 

 
Moodle Link : https://sam.sliitacademy.lk/mod/forum/discuss.php?d=1184#p1595 
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